

Division of Transportation Investment Management Bureau of Transit, Local Roads, Railroads & Harbors PO Box 7913 Madison, WI 53707-7913

Jim Doyle, Governor Frank J. Busalacchi, Secretary Internet: <u>www.dot.wisconsin.gov</u>

Telephone: 608-267-7350

Facsimile (FAX): 608-266-0658

July 12, 2006

Dear Colleague:

Enclosed is your 2006 State Urban Mass Transit Operating Assistance contract. Please sign and return it, and we will fully execute the contract.

If your municipality or agency requires an original signed contract, please make a copy of the enclosed contract, then sign and return both signed contracts.

Please return the signed contract(s) to:

Polly Tubbs
Wisconsin Department of Transportation
Bureau of Transit & Local Roads
P. O. Box 7913
Madison, WI 53707-7913

If you have any questions, please call Polly at (608) 266-8508.

Sincerely,

John Alley, Chief

Bureau of Transit and Local Roads

Enclosure

RECEIVED

JUL 17 2006

Belle Urban System